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SDNP/18/04016/OUT 

 

Outline application for agricultural workers dwelling and farm office and associated access and parking. 

At   

Redgate Farm, Annington Road, Bramber, West Sussex 

 

Validation Date: 30 August 2018 

 

Date of Direction:  31 July 2018 

 

Reason for the Direction 

The South Downs National Park Authority propose to determine the above application because the 

development, in this visually sensitive location close to the South Downs Way, has the potential to have a 

significant impact on the natural beauty of the South Downs National Park and on the promotion of 

opportunities for the understanding and enjoyment of the special qualities of the Park by the public and 

the first and second purposes of designation. 

 

View the case on public access 

 

 

http://planningpublicaccess.southdowns.gov.uk/online-applications/applicationDetails.do?activeTab=summary&keyVal=PCKUWLTUMHR00

